
 

 
 

  4 June 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 10 Spoken Language Assessment 
 
Year 10 are currently preparing to deliver their Spoken Language presentation, which 
will take place on Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 July 2024, throughout the day. 
This is a separate qualification to their English Language and English Literature GCSE 
grades, but is still a compulsory part of the English curriculum, in which grades will be 
confirmed by AQA. 
 
Students will receive their grading of their Spoken Language assessment, on their 

English GCSE certificates, which they will receive in August 2025. 
 
Students will be told by their class teachers the designated day, time slot and the 
location they should attend, later this week. 
 
To help support me with the smooth running of the presentations please remind 
students about the importance of attending their allocated time slot, on the day of their 
presentations to the Head and Deputy Heads of the English Faculty. 
 
Should you have any concerns or queries, regarding the above, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
Mrs Wheeler 
Deputy Head of English – Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 


